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Docket No. 50-346

Toledo Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Richard P. Crouse

Vice President
Nuclear

Edison Plaza
300 Madison Avenue
Toledo, OH 43652

Gentlemen:

This refers to the special safety inspection conducted by Mr. W. G. Rogers of
this office during the period September 9,1983 - January 6,1984, of activities
at the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station authorized by NRC Operating License
No. NPF-3, and to the discussion of our findings with Mr. T. 'D. Murray at the
conclusion of the inspection.
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The area examined during this inspection was limited to a followup Licen-
see Event Report 83-12. Within this area, the inspection consisted of a selec-
tive examination of procedures and representative records, observations, and
interviews with personnel.

We considered whether enforcement action should be taken regarding the findings
of this inspection. However, based on the fact that the event occurred in 1980,
the licensee has since taken specific corrective action, and that broad correc-
tive action is being .ddressed in the licensee Performance Enhancement Program,
no enforcement action is being taken.,

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and the enclosure (s)
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room unless you notify this office,
by telephone, within ten days of the date of this letter and submit written

,

application to withhold information contained therein within thirty days of
the date of this letter. Such application must be consistent with the re-
quivaments of 2.790(b)(1). If we do not hear from you in this regard within
the avecified periods noted above, a copy of this letter and the enclosed
inspection report will be placed in the Public Document Room.
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We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,
1
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C. E. Norelius, Director
Division of Project and Resident

Programs

Enclosure:
1. Inspection Report

No. 50-346/83-21(DPRP)

cc w/ encl:
T. D. Murray, Station

Superintendent

DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Harold W. Kohn, Ohio EPA
James W. Harris, State of Ohio
Robert H. Quillin, Ohio
Department of Health
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